BOARD OF EDUCATION UPDATE
SUMMARY OF AUGUST 14, 2023 MEETINGS

® A special thank you to Mrs. Liz Pohlen (occupational therapist) for her service and commitment to our
students, our district, and our community. The board accepted her resignation Monday night, as she is pur-
suing other career opportunities. We wish her the best in her future endeavors!

® Approved pay application from BIC Construction for services completed to date on school facility projects.

® Approved the adoption of updates to school policies based on recent legislative changes to state law and
Nebraska Department of Education updates.

® Approved the Certified Staff Handbook for the 2023-2024 school year.
® Approved the Classified Staff Handbook for the 2023-2024 school year.
® Approved Mr. Hart to be the official representative for federal and state forms and applications.

® More information is available at HTTPS://MEETING.SPARODATA.COM/PUBLIC/ORGANIZATION/ 174
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